
disappointed.  Sign up at our February meeting or contact Joan Beeman @ 217-

529-9047 or joanbeeman48@gmail.com. 

Broadway with Billie – Tuesday, April 26th from 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. at the La 

Hacienda Recreation Center, Ricardo Montalban Room – Cost is $10.00/person.  

Enjoy Billie Thatcher as she sings hits from Broadway musicals.  BYOB and snacks.  

Guests are welcome – must have Village I.D. or guest pass.  Sign up at our 

February meeting or contact Joanne Phinney @ 352-750-9193 or 

joannephinney@embarqmail.com or Ellen Rainbolt @ 352-630-9460 or 

rainboltellen@gmail.com. 

You may also sign up for all events on the HSWWC Website. 

COMMITTEES 

Club Directory:  Please notify Evelyn Krawczyk (414-640-2548 or 

evkraw@gmail.com) if you have any changes in your email address or telephone 

number. 

Charity:  Operation Shoebox was suggested for the quarterly donation.  Operation 

shoebox is a nonprofit organization started 17 years ago that sends packages 

filled with personal toiletries, stationery, snack items & handwritten thank you 

letters to our troops who are deployed all over the world. 

Prayer Chain:  Please keep Terry Lastowka (352-255-1155 or 

tlastowka1069@gmail.com) informed when you are in need of prayers for you or 

your family.  If you would like to be added to the email Prayer Chain please 

contact Terry. 

 Guest Speaker:  Following the business meeting our guest speaker will be Jan 

Husak who will speak on the Art of Bookgami (paper folding) and how to 

transform old books into 3 dimensional scenes. 

Hope to see you all at the meeting. 

Valerie Chirichella 
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